
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
 

RPGL-2010-31  Video Surveillance System – Various Schools 
Proposal Due Date:  March 3, 2010 at 11:00 A.M. 

 
ADDENDUM #1 – dated 02-25-2010  

 
Below are questions received from plan holders: 
 
1. Question: 
 
Is this a prevailing wage project? 
 
Answer:   
 
We do not anticipate wages on this project 
 
2. Question: 
 
Is a panic alarm required? 
 
Answer:   
 
A panic alarm is not required.   
 
3. Question: 
 
How many users are required for system access? 
 
Answer: 
 
We anticipate 8 users, 5 at Smith Middle School and 3 at Gideon Welles School. These 
include off site access. 
 
4. Question: 
 
Are there plenums? 
 
Answer: 
 
All wiring shall be plenum rated. 
 
5. Question: 
 
What is the communications between schools? 
 
Answer: 
 
The schools are connected via point to point T-1 lines 



6. Question: 
 
Are switches included in project? 
 
Answer: 
 
All proposed systems are required to include all necessary components.  The Board of 
Education uses HP Pro Curve throughout the district.  There is no available switch space, 
so they shall be provided by contractor if required by the proposed system. 
 
7. Question: 
 
Is removal of existing cabling included? 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, removal of entire existing system is included in project if not being used with the 
new system.  Town/BoE has right of first refusal for all removed items. 
 
8. Question: 
 
Are there spare fibers between the data rooms. 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, spare fibers are installed between data rooms and available for contractor use. 
 
9. Question: 
 
What cameras are required? 
 
Answer: 
 
Minimum performance for cameras:  meet or exceed the performance of Sanyo VCC-
4794 Super High Resolution Day/Night Camera  
 
10. Question: 
 
What is the bandwidth available to the Police Department? 
 
Answer:   
 
3 Mbps 
 
 
 
 
 
 



11. Question: 
 
Does the Town desire an IP based video surveillance system? 
 
Answer:   
 The Town has not specified IP system but will consider all options. 
 
Additional Information: 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum(s) on the Bid Proposal (BP-1) page when 
submitting bid. 
 
 


